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Our Mission 
Statement: 
 
The North End Music 
and Performing Arts 
Center (NEMPAC) 
enriches Boston’s North 
End Waterfront and 
surrounding 
neighborhoods through 
quality, affordable 
music education and 
performing arts 
programming. 
 

October 2017 
 
 
Dear NEMPAC Supporter, 
 
The North End Music & Performing Arts Center  (NEMPAC) will be presenting it’s third 
annual Handel’s MESSIAH performance on Wednesday, December 13th 2017 at 7:00 
p.m. at the St. Stephen’s Church in the North End of Boston.  
 
We are fortunate to partner with the Eureka Ensemble, the Boston Landmarks Orchestra 
One City Choir, NEMPAC Soloists, and the NEMPAC Youth Choir made up of students 
from both the St. John School and Eliot K-8 Innovation School. Truly, the project is a 
joy-filled multi-generational community collaboration. 
 
Last year this production was a holiday gift for many. Over 510 audience members who 
were residents, visitors, families and friends attended the concert. The Messiah 
production is a true embodiment of a NEMPAC program helps us to fulfill our mission in 
the community and displays the transformative power of the arts.  
 
In order to keep a low-cost ticket for our community this year, and also offer free tickets 
to our senior center and low-income families, we are looking for sponsorship support to 
cover the costs of the production.  
 
If you or a business you know may be interested in supporting our project this year, 
please see below actual costs associated with the creation of this program. Please contact 
me with your sponsorship interest and/or commitment at ssnow@nempacboston.org or 
by calling 617-227-2270 before Nov. 25, 2017.  
 
Sponsors will be included in our printed program and in all publicity and marketing for 
this special event.  
 
MESSIAH 2017 SPONSOR OPPORTUNITIES  
  
SPONSOR LEVEL AMOUNT WHAT YOU’RE SUPPORTING 
Orchestra   $2,250  18 orchestra player stipends  
One City Choir  $950  1 rehearsal pianist, music director stipend 
Soloists   $600  4 professional soloist stipends of $150 
Youth Choir   $300  2 choir director stipends of $150 
Seniors    $250  25 senior tickets ($10 each) 
 
NEMPAC is a local 501(C)(3) non-profit arts organization. All donations are tax 
deductive and are acknowledged in writing.  
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Sherri Snow     
Executive Director    
   

   


